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Managers and the PID Act

Managers have a key role under the 
Public Interest Disclosures Act 2022. 
You:

	• can receive disclosures from staff 
you supervise
	• must communicate reports 
received to a disclosure officer, 
and
	• must not discuss reports you 
receive with anyone except a 
maker of the PID or a  
disclosure officer.

Make sure you can recognise 
information from a staff member 
that may be a public interest 
disclosure, and you are aware of 
what you need to do if you receive  
a PID.

For managers

NSW Ombudsman, Level 24, 580 George Street Sydney NSW 2000

Email  pidadvice@ombo.nsw.gov.au | Web  www.ombo.nsw.gov.au 
General inquiries  02 9286 1000  | Toll free (outside Sydney metro) 1800 451 524
© State of New South Wales, July 2023. This publication is released under a Creative Commons License CC BY 4.0

NSW Ombudsman PID guidelines

Scan the QR code with your phone

You can seek information from a nominated  
disclosure officer in your agency. 

Alternatively, you can send an email to  
pidadvice@ombo.nsw.gov.au 


